
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News Release 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE ON:  JANUARY 1, 2023 
 
 

PALM BEACH COUNTY  
PLANNING, ZONING & BUILDING 
January 1, 2023 –Fee Revisions 

 
 
 
Please be advised that per Palm Beach County Resolution R-2022-1571 
some Planning and Zoning fees will be revised on January 1st 2023 and 
Environmental Resources Management (ERM) fees removed from the 
Planning, Zoning & Building (PZB) fee schedule and moved to its fee 
schedule as adopted pursuant to R-2022-1570. 
 
Please click here to view the specific fee changes. 
 
 
For Additional information, please contact us at pzbmain@pbcgov.com. 
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